
Former U.S. Vice President Al
Gore Considering Possible 2016
Presidential Bid

Washington, August 15 (RHC)-- In news from the U.S. presidential campaign trail, former Vice President
Al Gore is reportedly considering joining the 2016 presidential race. Gore lost the 2000 election to George
W. Bush, despite winning the popular vote.

The speculation about a potential run in 2016 surfaces as both Democratic and Republican candidates
are soapboxing at the Iowa State Fair this weekend.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/65852-former-us-vice-president-al-gore-considering-
possible-2016-presidential-bid
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